
Community Request for Traffic Calming Measures 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date] 

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Department/Office Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We, the undersigned residents of [Neighborhood/Street Name], are writing to express our 

concerns about traffic safety in our community. Over the past few months, we have observed an 

increase in traffic speeds and volume on [specific street or area], which poses significant risks to 

pedestrians, cyclists, and other road users. 

We believe that implementing traffic calming measures, such as speed humps, curb extensions, 

and enhanced signage, will greatly improve safety for all residents, especially children and the 

elderly. We kindly request that the city conduct a traffic study in our area and consider our 

proposals for these important safety enhancements. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your prompt response and to 

working together to make our community safer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Signature] (if sending a hard copy) 

[List of Additional Signatories] 


